
School Entry – Limited Access Conditions 

Thank you for your understanding and 
for not putting our children and staff at 
risk

Due to the current pandemic, the QLD Government has instructed 
schools to implement social distancing measures for adults  including 
limited access conditions to the school grounds.

Consequently from Monday 9th August, access to the school grounds 
and classrooms is limited to:

• School Staff 
• Students attending on-site learning 
• Contractors as approved through the school’s office 
• Outside School Hours Care staff, enrolled children and a  

parent/carer who is collecting or dropping off children to the 
service.

School staff will be collecting and returning students from/to 
classrooms and the school gates’ Stop, Drop and Go. 

Please stay in your cars where possible.

All other parents and visitors if not attending the school’s office for 
a reason, must not enter the school and must not
congregate outside the school.


